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Dear Family,
Hello and God bless you.

Thank you for all the meds you brought for the churches in Cuba. 
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And…
Welcome to Ash Wednesday (and Lent) … and Valentines Day. Both are on February 14.
While there are many myths about Valentine, this much we know for sure.  Saint Valentine, officially known as Saint Valentine of Rome, was a third-century Roman saint. It is highly agreed that St. Valentine was martyred and then buried on the Via Flaminia to the north of Rome.
And so, St. Valentine leads us to Lent.
Christianity.com tells us, “The Christian meaning of Lent revolves around preparation, reflection, and penance. It is a time for believers to spiritually prepare for the celebration of Easter, which commemorates the resurrection of Jesus Christ. During Lent, Christians often engage in practices such as fasting, prayer, and almsgiving as a way to deepen their connection with God and to reflect on the sacrifice of Jesus on the cross.
Jesus tells us that if are to follow Him, we must take up our Cross. In other words, we are to be willing to suffer for the One who died for us. Jesus said, “If anyone comes after me, he must deny himself, take up his cross, and follow me. Valentine clearly, took up his cross and suffered for Jesus. Lent gets us ready both to take up our cross and turn to the One who died for us. In other words, Lent is a very significant time for Christians.
That’s why we are having an Ash Wednesday service at 4:00 pm on Wednesday, Feb. 14th. Here is a time to realign our hearts with the Cross. We receive ashes as a sign of our sorrow for our sins that put Jesus on the Cross. And we turn toward the Cross. We begin to sing hymns about the cross and hear Scriptures about the cross. And just as Jesus focused on the Cross, so we focus on His Cross.
Let us begin together. Wednesday February 14, at 4:00 in our sanctuary, at our annual Ash Wednesday worship service. 

God bless us all,
Pastor Gene   
Dear Church Family,

The year 2024 has just begun and we have already made history! History was made with the first Florida Annual Conference of the Global Methodist Church. We also made history right here with the first meeting of the Leadership Council of Oneco Hope Global Methodist Church. In both cases we praise God for He made the way and raised up leaders willing to make a faithful commitment to Him and to the church. So many were faithful to God’s call to build the Global Methodist Church. Our Council Team Leaders have been reaching out to invite others to use their gifts for the church as we form task teams in different areas. If we don’t all come together with our gifts we will not fulfill the mission of the church. How is God calling you to the mission of Oneco Hope and the Global Methodist Church?

    To make disciples of Jesus Christ who Worship Passionately, Love Extravagantly and Witness Boldly 
My prayer is for God to pour out His Spirit on each one of us. May we then as the church, the body of Christ, meet people at their point of need, whatever that may be, and offer them Christ.  Invite someone to church this month. Share with them what Jesus has done for you. 

God bless you, 
Janet Saver


Lay Leader

941-812-5352

janetsaver@yahoo.com

  Our Avenue941 Students working

   with their tutor. God continues
            to bless this ministry.
 Remember your pledge to pray every day for Pastor Gene!
Here are some ways to pray. That:

· He will be an effective instrument in the hands of God:

· He will consistently be a man after God’s own heart.

· He will surrender daily to the Holy Spirit and allow Him to guide his every step.

· He will experience a growing and deepening relationship with the Lord in prayer.

· The Lord will give him good health, strength, and endurance.

Our Mission

To make disciples of Jesus Christ who worship passionately, love extravagantly, and witness boldly.
                                        Our Vision   

          A church that looks, acts, and thinks like Jesus.
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       Save the date for our


Great Commission Weekend


March 8-10!!





***Please visit our website www.onecohope.com for other upcoming events!***








      Birthdays





05�
Joan Schrock Hart�
�
09�
Betty Camp�
�
11�
Diane Bradbury�
�
11�
Mary Wilgus�
�
15�
Carol Kondrasuk�
�
18�
Shari Goodchild�
�
20�
Janie Leytham�
�
21�
Linda Walters�
�
21�
Juanita Mann�
�
27�
Dave Foster�
�
29�
John Paxton�
�
      Anniversaries





02�
Sharon & Joseph Bilodeau�
�
10�
Connie & John Kubilis�
�
21�
Linda & Robert Green�
�






IMPORTANT CONTACT INFORMATION


NAME / TITLE�
TELEPHONE�
�
 Dr. Gene Maddox, Pastor�
386-546-2733�
�
 Janet Saver, Lay Leader�
941-812-5352�
�
 Carolyn Boyle, Lay Visitation  �
941-751-3907�
�
 Greg Rohr, Music Worship�
941-321-4413�
�
 Church Office (Mon.-Tues.-Thur.)�
941-755-5943�
�









